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Pictured above is the David and Natalie Scott Family. 

DAVID SCOTT - 25 YEARS

David Scott graduated from Vestaburg

High School in 1988.   During school there,

he worked part time for several area farm-

ers.   After his graduation he went to work

for a small machine shop in Vestaburg, MA

Metals, and gained some valuable experi-

ence.   

David started here in March 1989 through

a referral from a GTD employee, his cousin,

Brian Scott.   He completed his tool and die

maker apprenticeship in 1994.  In 1999,

David decided to accept an offer of employ-

ment from the former Tomco Tool & Die

Company in Belding.  However, when GTD

purchased Tomco the end of 2003, he

again became an employee of Greenville

Tool & Die.

Most of David’s career in the tool and die

industry has been spent as a die maker and

die leader.   For  a short period of time, not

long ago, he spent time in our Engineering

Dept. learning simulation.  It was this expe-

rience that taught David that building dies

is his first love and that is what he has

been doing since.  

David and his wife, Natalie, have six chil-

dren:   sons, Kaleb, Trenton, and Jacob; and

daughters, Traitlynn, Ashlee, and Emily.

He loves the Out of Doors, hunting and fish-

ing, is a polished and professional taxider-

mist, and for a number of years has enjoyed

assisting his father each fall with his veni-

son processing business.

In the past few years, his daughter, Ashlee,

has become quite a race car driver.  She

has progressed up through the ranks and

car classifications and is now sponsored in

the IMCA Modified Class, race car circuit. 

Thanks to David for his years of service and

contributions to Greenville Tool & Die.

Best wishes to you for continued success.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

We would like to take this opportunity to

wish the following GTD employees a Happy

Birthday on:

JULY 2014

1............................Justin Stump

2............................Dennis Brasington

4............................Cory Selleck

5............................Brian Scott

6............................Ryan Daley

7............................Jesse Playter

11 ..........................Norm Denny

11 ..........................Brady Paulson

13 ........................Phil Rewa

18 ..........................Jerry Smith

21 ..........................Jody Teegardin

21 ..........................Neil Winters

22 ..........................Josh Paulson

23 ..........................Kurt Laux

23 ..........................Tim Holland

23 ..........................Jeff Waite

26 ..........................Larry Brugel

28 ..........................Mike Brownell

29 ..........................Pat Kloostra

SAFETY & SUGGESTION
COMMITTEE

Dave Christensen             Roland Demorest

Gaven Tift                              Chris Johnson

The next Safety & Suggestion Committee

meeting will be Wednesday, June 25, 2014

at  3:30 p.m. in the large conference room. 

NEXT BLOOD DRIVE

Our next Red Cross Blood drive is coming up

on Tuesday, July 8, from noon until 5:30pm.

MISSED GRADUATE

In our tribute last month to the graduates

associated with Greenville Tool & Die, we

missed Alexandra Johnson, daughter of our

Tim Johnson, who has now graduated from

the Kendall College of Art & Design in

Grand Rapids, MI.  Congratulations and

best wishes to her for continued success.



The construction of our new addition continues to progress with late July being the realistic target for completion.
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SERVICE AWARDS IN JUNE

We would like to congratulate and recognize a couple of

employees reaching service milestones this month of June:

John Latva - 35 years - June 4

Jary Shinabarger - 25 years - June 19

Best wishes for continued success in your careers.

AVALON PARK

Our company recreation facility on Burgess Lake, Avalon

Park, is open and ready for use.  If you need a key, see Steve

Foster.

RELAY FOR LIFE

Reminder:  Our 2014 American Cancer Society’s Montcalm

Relay for Life will be Friday, June 13 and Saturday, June 14.

Our Wheeler’s Walkers team will be there.

Not long ago we received our 2nd Cincinnati 20VC Retrofit from MITI

Controls.  We featured our other one in the January Tool Bits issue.

GTD Apprentice, Jeremy Schaap, is the operator.


